Hawkesdale Wind Farm GPG 74

Weekly Construction Report
~ February 06, 2023

General:

Civil works have started on the site, access
tracks are being constructed, turbine
foundations commencing and fencing is well
underway. Speed restriction signs have
been placed on the Woolsthorpe - Heywood
Road, the speed is reduced to 60kmh
around the entrance to the wind farm.

Connections:

The foundations at the Tarrone terminal
station are completed and structures are
being assembled.

Construction of the access tracks for the
transmission line will commence in the
coming months.

Naturgy Group

Site compound:

The site compound is near completion. Once the
final stages of power and water are completed
the offices will become fully operational

Access tracks:

The access tracks are winding through the site
and connecting to the turbine sites. The first
turbine site is being excavated and made ready
for a foundation pour.
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